Inspection Services
P. Samuel Hoffses
Chief



Planning and Urban Development Joseph E. Gray Jr. Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

December 20, 1994

FULCHER INC PO BOX 2143 SOUTH PORTLAND ME 04116

> Re: 28 A St CBL: 064- - D-024-001-01 DU: 5

Dear Sir:

I am sending you this letter to request an inspection at the property which you own or manage at the above referenced address.

This is for the City of Portland's program to inspect all relti-family buildings in the City every three years.

Please contact me in this office at 874-8300 X 8707 between 8:00-9:00 a.m. or 4:00-5:00 p.m. to make arrangements to inspect the building.

Sincerely,

Amy Simoson Code Enforcement Officer

239 Congress Street • Portland, Maine 04101 • (207) 874-8704 • FAX 874-8716 • TTY 874-8936